
 
 

 

Newsletter     November 26, 2017 

 

 

Greetings 

 

 

Web sites 

 

We have created two new web sites –  

www.mtgoats.ca 

www.bcmountaingoatsociety.ca 

 

The first site has all the facts, photos and video that were on the BCNorth.ca site before. 

The second site is for our society. Please let me know if you have suggestions about the sites. 

 

New videos 

 

We have three new videos on the www.mtgoats.ca web site that use video and photos from 2017. 

You’ll find the videos on the Gallery page. 

 

“Hiking in Mountain Goat Country” – documents several types of encounters  a hiker may face 

with mountain goats  

  

“Roaming Free” – talks about mountain goat behaviour each month of summer.  

 

“Mountain Goat Outtakes” – a fun video about an unusual goat, close-ups and a parade of goats 

on a mountain ridge. 

 

 

Cheers 

 

 

Jim Easterday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.mtgoats.ca/
http://www.bcmountaingoatsociety.ca/


 


